
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Monday, October 15, 2007 09:30 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

10/15/2007

* We have just added 17 new specimens to the website.  These are mostly well crystallized large cabinet pieces, though there are a 
few nice smaller things. 

  

*  The auction closes Tuesday night at 7 p.m. eastern standard time 

  

*  We will be adding many new specimens to the "Sale Galleries" throughout the day on Wednesday and Thursday. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


